
 

Learning Together for Life 
 

 

Weekly Bulletin 
March 27th 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school motto of ‘Learning Together for Life’ has never been as true 

as it has this first week of a new home learning experience. We hope that 

you have continued to enjoy your daily signposts for home learning and 

will take part in our community ‘Bear Hunt’. Keep spotting on your daily 

exercise journeys as new Bears appear every day and in different windows! 

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing more photos of your 

home learning. Please keep them coming in… 

 

Please can we encourage families to make an application for Free School 

Meals if you believe you may be entitled to this, even if your child is in 

Puffin, Swift and Wren class and would usually have a free meal. Check your 

eligibility and apply here.   

 

 

 

Please can I award Mrs Willoughby along with all our Key 

Worker Staff and Parents our Headteacher’s Award this week, for 

getting us all online seamlessly (or so it appeared to us). 

 

From the team at Meldreth Primary School…we wish you well!  

  

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/help-with-school-learning-costs/free-school-meals
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